
Ventnor Master Plan
Reexamination

OPEN HOUSE
SAT., JULY 30TH
9-11 AM

Ventnor Educational Community Complex
400 N Lafayette Ave, Ventnor

             SCHEDULE
 9-10 AM: Map Display
10-10:30 AM: Presentation
10:30-11 AM: Your Ideas

* Your participation
   and input is vital
   for the plan to be 
   successful!

The City of Ventnor received a grant from the state to reexamine its 
Master Plan. By law a Master Plan must be reexamined every  ten years. 
The last Master Plan was adopted in 2006. Much has changed since 2006—
economic conditions in the county have declined and Superstorm Sandy 
has required the City to become more resilient. Please come to this 
meeting with your ideas for  Ventnor’s future. Tell us what you like 
about your community and suggestions to make it better.  about your community and suggestions to make it better.  

VentnorCity.org


